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This letter is in opposition to SB301. 

To the Senate Committe on Energy and Environment, 

 

The opponents of SB1589 said that small businesses would be devastated, that 

home values on the river would fall, that employee layoffs would result. 

The sky was falling.  They continue those arguments with this bill. 

The fact is that boat dealers had record sales and home values went up after the 

passage of SB1589. 

The money behind SB301 (an attempt to gut SB1589)  is out of state money, in an 

attempt to gain momentum throughout the country to suppress other regulation in 

areas that are having the same problems with wakeboats.  Don't be fooled by their 

false rhetoric. 

SB301 is a wolf in sheep's clothing. 

Please don't let this Bill go any further. 


